
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 17, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.E.  
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Carts and Laptops 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of laptop computers and charging carts from CDW-G, Vernon Hills, Illinois 
in the amount of $153,306.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The proposed laptop purchase will provide six carts of laptop computers for secondary 
students for general use and one cart of laptops for Central Office employees. Laptop 
computers for students will increase the number of mobile devices in the buildings.  
Laptops for Central Office will help employees when they need to attend meetings and 
will allow staff to work virtually in the case of a shutdown. Pricing is based on REMC bid 
pricing, which fulfills the Board’s bidding obligation. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
District Technology Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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